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[image: ]Welcome to Prior’s Mill Reception!
Dear Parents and Carers, 						

We are very happy to welcome you to the Reception Class at Prior’s Mill C.E Primary School. It has been a pleasure meeting and speaking with you so far, and we are really looking forward to working with you over the coming year. This letter is to invite you to our Welcome Evening on Wednesday 25th June at 5pm. 

It is our aim to make sure your child’s transition into Reception is as smooth as possible and that they come to school happy and ready to learn.
This Welcome Evening contains all the key information you need to know for the year ahead, an opportunity to visit the Reception setting and to meet the Early Years practitioners who will be working closely with your child. 


We are really looking forward to this new school year. 
If you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact school on :
Telephone 01642 650426
Email: office@priorsmill.org.uk


Yours sincerely 
Reception Team 
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